
From: tracy calvert  
Sent: Thursday, August 21, 2025 1:10 PM 
To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: proposed bylaw 129 

 
To the Trust Executive Committee: 
I am a long time resident of South Pender and have seen the many changes and increase to 
the population here on South Pender. 
I am in favor of retaining the bylaw 129 as it is right now.  
Please DO  NOT approve the new proposed bylaw 129. 
We must all be very thoughtful and courageous in our actions to preserve and protect our 
properties and the lands around us for the ones that can't speak...(animals and plants). 
This responsibility is especially poignant for you as you are the appointed guardians. An 
appointment you agreed to do and have been paid for. 
So please do your duty and Protect and Preserve our precious land that we are the 
stewards. 
sincerely, 
Tracy Calvert 

 
  
 


